
  BOONE COUNTY COMMISSION  
PUBLIC MEETING ON PROPOSED SOLAR REGULATIONS 

SOUTHERN BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS, CENTRAL BOARD OFFICE 
5275 W. REDTAIL DRIVE, ASHLAND, MISSOURI 

(573) 886-4330 
 
 
 
 
   
Planning and Zoning Commissioners Present: Chairperson Harris, Commissioner Martin, Commissioner Proctor,  
 
Staff Present: Director, Bill Florea; Senior Planner, Thad Yonke; Planner, Uriah Mach; Planner, Andrew 
Devereux, Administrative Coordinator, Paula Evans.  
 
This meeting is being held to discuss proposed Boone County Solar Regulations.  
 
Chairperson Harris entered the following statement into the record: 
 
Good evening and welcome to tonight’s hearing regarding the proposed Boone County Solar Regulations. An 
informational presentation will be given which will explain elements of the proposed regulations. After the 
presentation, the Commission will open the floor to public comment. Responses to questions will not be given this 
evening. However, a record of all questions and comments will be kept and responses may be made directly to the 
individual, by posting on our website, or both.  
 
In the interest of time, please be brief with your comments so that everyone will have an opportunity to speak. We 
also ask that you not be repetitious with your remarks. Additional comments or questions may be made in writing 
to RMPlanning@boonecountymo.org until November 10, 2022.  
 
After the public hearings are completed, Resource Management will review and organize the comments and 
questions and forward them to the Planning and Zoning Commission. The Commission may make changes to the 
proposed regulations as a result of the comments received, or they may make a recommendation for approval or 
denial to the County Commission. The County Commission will hold at least one public hearing before making a 
final decision. 
 
Planner, Andrew Devereux gave a power point presentation. This presentation is available for viewing on our 
website at https://www.showmeboone.com/resource-management/SolarFarmInformation.asp  
 
The floor was open for public comment. 
 
No one provided comments. 
 
The public hearing was closed. 
 
Chairperson Harris announced that the Planning and Zoning Commission will hold another public hearing on 
Thursday, November 10, 2022 at 6:30PM at the County Office in Centralia, 1021 E Hwy 22, Centralia.  
 
Meeting notes prepared by Paula Evans, Administrative Coordinator, Boone County Resource Management  

  
 
 

Minutes                                            6:30 P.M.                      Wednesday, November 2, 2022 


